
Annual Clinical Report Workshop
Hawke’s Bay DHB Maternity Services

Auditorium, Education Centre, 
Hawke’s Bay Fallen Soldiers’            
Memorial Hospital

12:30pm – 5:30pm

Monday 5 November 2018

Hawke’s Bay District Health Board Maternity Services are delighted to have the 
opportunity to showcase their 2017 Maternity Services Annual Clinical Report.

This is a fabulous educational half day workshop for all clinicians with a maternity and 
paediatric focus. This varied and interesting workshop involves guest speakers and 
interactive learning, with presentations, floor discussions, and panel question and 
answer sessions. Your input will influence our way forward.

All midwives, nurses, doctors, and other health professionals are welcomed and 
encouraged to attend. As places are limited, registration is required, so be quick to 
ensure your place! Go to www.ourheathhb.co.nz/maternity to register. An afternoon tea 
will be provided.

DATE:

TIME:

VENUE:

“Coming together to be better at our place”


